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Submission from Jim Lawlor, Member, South Dublin Joint Policing Committee
All licensed premises whether it be a filling station, supermarket, or off-license, once convicted for selling alcohol to underage children should lose their license, even for a first time offence.  This would be a major deterrent  and ensure that only teenagers of the proper  age would be able to buy alcohol.

(Statement on behalf of South Dublin Community Forum)
